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Water Management Permit Application

Received by the

Water Management Program

for the Charles River Basin

The Department of Environmental Protection will accept written comments on the Water Management permit application filed for permitting in the Charles River Basin under the Water Management Act (MGL 21G).  Comments will be accepted until October 4, 2002.  A copy of the application is available for review from 9:00 AM to 5:00 PM, Monday through Friday, at the DEP Northeast Regional Office, 205A Lowell Street, Wilmington, Massachusetts.  Please contact Zachary Peters at (978) 661-7736 to review the application.

Mount Auburn Cemetery, Cambridge, Massachusetts, has applied for a Water Management Act Permit to withdraw up to 250,000 gallons of water per day (seasonal average) from one groundwater well in the Charles River Basin, Cambridge, Massachusetts. The well will provide water for irrigation purposes to the cemetery plantings during summer months.  The existing Well No. 1 is located on the northeast corner of the property, just east of Auburn Lake, near the cemetery entrance, off Coolidge Avenue, Cambridge, Massachusetts.  The site is proximate to the Charles River.  Mount Auburn Cemetery requests approval to withdraw a total amount of 67.5 million gallons per year for the seven years of operation through the year 2008. 

Well No. 1 

Latitude:
42-22-20 N
Longitude:
71-08-40 W

The Massachusetts Natural Heritage Atlas, 2000-2001 edition, shows neither Priority Habitats of Rare Species nor Estimated Habitats of Rare Wildlife in the vicinity of the well.  The applicant notes that a non-certified Vernal Pool is located on the property, which is a breeding ground for yellow spotted salamanders. 

This information is available in alternate format. Call Aprel McCabe, ADA Coordinator at 1-617-556-1171.
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